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CRECHE, NURSERY SCHOOL, 
GRADE 0 AND AFTERCARE 

22 March 2018                                                                                                                        Newsletter No.3 

  

Dear Parents,  

 

Our busy and exciting first term is coming to an end and we remain astonished by all the delightful children 
that we have in our school and their achievement over the last 3 months. 

 
You have received your child’s file to take home, we encourage you to look through the file as it 

contains all the beautiful work completed to date. Once you have gone through the file, kindly return 
same to your child’s class teacher. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Bunny Visit 
The Easter Bunny visited the children on Tuesday, 

20 March 2018 and they had a fantastic time 
hunting for easter eggs. 

 

Reports 
Kindly note that your child’s class report will be 

 sent home at the end of the second term and       
again at the end of the year. 

Mpact Recycling 
 

MPact Recycling are currently running a Recycling Schools Competition and 
are giving nursery schools, primary schools and high schools the opportunity 

to win prizes to the value of R20,000.  This competition will run until 
30 September 2018, of which Noddy Creche will take part in. 

Each child will soon be given a White Bag to take home. 
We kindly ask you to assist your child in filling this bag with only paper and magazines and returning 

same to school for emptying. 
 
Following the MPact Recycling Competition, Noddy Creche will continue with this initiative, to show our 

support in the protection of our environment. 
 
. 

 
 
 

 
  
 

Photo Day 
 

Photographs will be taken on Tuesday, 27 March 2018. The set consists of one A4, one A5, 2 Jumbo size 
and 4 ID photos for R100-00 per set. 
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Thanking you 
Slade and Staff  

 

Noddy Boom Gate Stickers 
If you have not yet got your sticker for the front of 
the windscreen, you may be stopped and asked to 
sign in a register. Please collect a sticker from the 

office. 
 

 

Lost Property 
 Please to avoid loss and/or confusion, mark all 

items of clothing with your child’s name. If you 

have any items at home not belonging to your 

child, kindly return them to the school. 

 

 

                

Annual School Fee Increase 
 

As from 1 May 2018, school fees will increase per child as follows:- 
Full day: From R 2,000-00 to R 2,200-00 per child 
Half day: From R 1,750-00 to R 1,950-00 per child. 

Less R300-00 for 2 full day children 
Less R200-00 for 2 half day children 

Safety 
For the safety of all, you are to please verbally 

notify the school if anyone other than yourself will 

be collecting your child from school. 

 

Parking 
Please be considerate when parking outside the 

school. 
 

 

                

           Banking Details 
Should you wish to pay the monthly school fees directly into our bank account via EFT our banking 

details are as follows:  

Institution: Absa Bank     

 Account Name: Noddy Nursery School 

Account Number: 01006840139 (Cheque Account) 
  Reference: Childs name and surname or account Number 
Please email proof of payment to info@noddyschool.co.za 

 

 

                

Makro Rebate 

Please be reminded of our schools participation in the Makro School Rebate Programme. 
Please complete the atteached form and return to the office to either link your current card or apply for a 

Makro card if you do not already have one. 


